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Please Donate!

SPS Welcomes Three New School Board Members
At the November 17th School Board meeting, three new members were introduced: Carolyn Gammon,
Brian Mariorino and Frayla Tarpinian. The three are excited to be part of the Board, and are looking
forward to assisting the current members in their ongoing efforts of continuing to have SPS be one of
the leading districts in the State. Also at the meeting, Mrs. Lindstrom was nominated and will remain
the Chair of the School Board, and Ms. Tarpinian was voted as the Vice Chair.

November Spotlight Award Winner
Cathy Dodge (pictured left with School Board Communications
Committee Chair, Jillian Trapini-Huff), is an Academic Support Ed
Tech III at Eight Corners School. She was chosen as the November
Spotlight Award Winner! Ms. Dodge was nominated by her fellow co-
worker, Heidi Igneri, Eight Corners School nurse. Several students
and staff recorded their thanks and appreciation for all that Ms.
Dodge does for them at their school. Check out this video to hear the
heartfelt thanks from Eight Corners staff and students!
Congratulations Ms. Dodge and thank you for your efforts and
dedication to your students and Eight Corners School staff!

https://youtu.be/mhSB2INb3Zc
https://cdn.smore.com/u/e901/5e7ba64ad5c318f2765c663e458b9d98.png


The Scarborough Kiwanis Club is pleased to partner with Scarborough
Schools to collect adult socks, gloves/mittens, and hats for donation to
Preble Street for distribution to persons experiencing homelessness.
These clothing items can be used in good condition or purchased new.
Collection bins will be available at each school and clothing items can be
donated by students, faculty, and staff between Monday, November
28th and Friday, December 16th. Thank you in advance for your generosity!

SPS Building Committee Updates
On Wednesday, November 16, the SPS Building Committee had a joint
workshop with Town Council to provide an update about the work to
date and moving forward. The complete slidedeck can be accessed here:
Joint Town Council & School Board Workshop Agenda & Presentation
 
Here's how to get involved: 
We are always looking for passionate families and community members
to help us spread the word about this project and the positive effect it
will have on the Scarborough Community as a whole. 
 
Please �ll out the form below with your �rst and last name, your email address, and which areas you
would be interested in participating in. 
 
More details about meetings, forums, and project �yers can be found on the project website:
https://www.scarboroughschools.org/new-sps-building-project 

Join a Subcommittee (1-2 meetings per month - time commitment varies depending on
committee and tasks) 
Communications Subcommittee
Building Systems and Sustainability SubCommittee
NEW! Finance Subcommittee

 
Contact us with your questions via the project website. 
Follow us on Facebook and share posts:
https://www.facebook.com/ScarboroughSchoolsBuildingProject

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1r6nB9biDxJxOFRuInD25gVT3yGtqXLMG/view?usp=share_link
https://www.scarboroughschools.org/new-sps-building-project
https://www.facebook.com/ScarboroughSchoolsBuildingProject
https://cdn.smore.com/u/a573/5e04dcae9559fe160c14a8a418192400.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/7896/388a1f307bf85234f6d8d294deab5968.png




Free COVID -19 Test Kits
As the winter months approach, there is a chance we we may see
the number of COVID-19 cases rise. If you have COVID like
symptoms (i.e. cough, fever, sore throat, runny nose), please stay
home and be tested. To be prepared, be sure to have some tests kits
available for home use. You can order your FREE test kits each
month using this link: https://www.accesscovidtests.org. If you
have further questions regarding COVID and testing for COVID,
please check out the State of Maine COVID-19 testing website page.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html
https://www.accesscovidtests.org/
https://www.maine.gov/covid19/testing
https://cdn.smore.com/u/3132/9f1041e9f67a19eddf50a776092bb386.jpeg


Full Plates Full Potential School Meals Benefit Form

Receive more EBT grocery benefits, fill out a school meal benefit form
today!
Go to https://mealapp.lunchtimesoftware.net/ to apply today, or call us at 730-4700 if you need help
�lling out the application.
 
P-EBT bene�ts for eligible school age kids and children under 6 were issued by the state of Maine
during the last week of August and �rst week of September for the 2021- 2022 school year. For more
information about who is eligible and how to check your EBT balance, visit feedkids.me
 
Summer P-EBT bene�ts will be issued before October 31, and additional bene�ts to support eligible
children who miss school due to Covid this school year will be available soon. Get your application in to
see if you qualify!

Now Hiring!
We are still in need of staff for a few key areas for the coming year!
 
Please consider joining our team for the following positions:

https://mealapp.lunchtimesoftware.net/
http://feedkids.me/


Links to Our Schools

 
Educational Technicians in our Special Services Department HIRING BONUS!
Substitutes: starting at $130/day - �exible schedules according to your availability!
Custodians HIRING BONUS!
Food Service workers
Bus Drivers & Bus Aides

 
For a complete list of open positions and how to apply, please visit our website at
https://www.scarboroughschools.org/employment-opportunities 

We Need Your Help!
Like previous years, there will be no cost to families for student
breakfast and lunch again this year! However, it is imperative that
families continue to complete the Free & Reduced Lunch Form even
if you do not believe you would qualify.
 
WHY? Key federal funds are tied to data from these applications.
Programs that are impacted from these include: 
 

Federal Grants for academic support and professional
development;
Federal IDEA grants for students with disabilities;
Summer programming funding, and
Fee waivers for student activities and testing.

 
Please review this information from our website where you can
register on-line or submit a paper application. For more information,
please check out this short video. If you have any questions, please
call the Scarborough School Nutrition O�ce at 207-730-4700.

Upcoming SPS Events - Mark Your Calendar!
2022-2023 School Calendar

 
November 23 - 25 - Thanksgiving Break
December 1 - School Board Meeting
December 14 - *Early Release Day
December 15 - School Board Workshop

 
*Early Release Times:
K-5 - 1:45 p.m.
6-12 - 12:55 p.m.

https://www.scarboroughschools.org/employment-opportunities
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11U6uL2lFiOej5BK4wzCOqE9GH_Xn4GjB/view?usp=sharing
https://www.scarboroughschools.org/central-office/nutrition-program
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11U6uL2lFiOej5BK4wzCOqE9GH_Xn4GjB/view?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VC4Esza__TI
https://cdn.smore.com/u/d964/eb0dafe6a97fb91c18b2fafbff99e5c3.jpeg
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1p-7FszQFL_MMtdfz1LVgoA5KcJqT1NSr/view?usp=sharing
https://cdn.smore.com/u/efe8/4659fe10d3cbec698357470e074519be.jpeg


Blue Point Eight Corners Pleasant Hill

Wentworth School Middle School High School

Services & Information
 
Spec. Services | Chris Rohde, crohde@scarboroughschools.org 
Transportation | Sarah Redmond, sredmond@scarboroughschools.org
Food Services | Peter Esposito, pesposito@scarboroughschools.org
Athletics & Activities | Mike LeGage, mlegage@scarboroughschools.org
Curriculum I Monique Culbertson, mculbertson@scarboroughschools.org 
Facilities | Todd Jepson, tjepson@scarboroughschools.org

Tech Support
For technology assistance with SPS student laptops, please send a message to
techsupport@scarboroughschools.org and someone from Technology will be in touch to assist you.

Facebook @scarbmeschools

Scarborough Schools

259 U.S. Route 1, Scarborough, … (207) 730-4100

scarboroughschools.org
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